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Criteria for allocation for people with PTSD 
 
1. Criteria for allocation of single lets for people with PTSD 

“Single lets” form part of the Housing Executive’s wider portfolio of Temporary 
Accommodation and as such are not intended as long term, permanent placements. 
There is no set health criteria for allocation to this, or any other, specific type of 
temporary accommodation and each case is taken on its own merits, depending on 
the requirements of the household and availability of Temporary accommodation at the 
time/location of placement. 

 
2. if there were people with PTSD who have been offered single lets, I would 

like to know under which criteria. 

The Housing Executive does not require the disclosure of medical information in 
order to be accepted as homeless and to then avail of temporary accommodation. I 
cannot therefore confirm, or deny, that individuals with PTSD have been offered 
“single lets” as that information is not routinely recorded or held by the Housing 
Executive. 
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